BOROUGH OF NAUGATUCK



Board of Assessment Appeals

LEGAL NOTICE NAUGATUCK BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS MEETING Saturday, September 5, 2020 – 9:00 a.m.

All owners of motor vehicles registered in the Borough of Naugatuck are hereby informed that the Board of Assessment Appeals of the Borough of Naugatuck will meet **via web conference** on **Saturday, September 5, 2020, 9:00 a.m.** for the sole purpose of hearing appeals related to the assessments of motor vehicles. We are using Zoom Webinar for our remote video conferencing platform. Go to www.naugatuck-ct.gov for further information.

All persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor of the Borough of Naugatuck with regard to motor vehicle assessments on the Grand List of October 1, 2019 are hereby informed to make their appeal to the Board of Assessment Appeals on this date.

Persons appealing their assessments must fill out an application and submit all documentation supporting their appeal to the Assessor's Office prior to the hearing date by Thursday, September 3, 2020 at 4 p.m.

Waterbury Republican American August 27, 2020